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SB 77 is yet another shot at property rights and business ownership.  At a time when 

families are in survival mode, this would limit a land owner's ability to utilize his or her 

land in meaningful, profitable ways.   

 

This is a hard and absolute NO!  Stop the repeated efforts to chase conservatives out 

of county lands and into the cities.  We love our lands and the US Constitution 

guarantees our rights to utilize our properties to our greatest benefit. 


